
Shiffer  Park  pedestrian
bridge  refurbished  at  low
cost
Public  Services  Maintenance  staff  recently  completed  the
rehabilitation of the pedestrian bridge at Shiffer Park.

The original wood bridge had termites and rotted wood, which
required staff to regularly make repairs. The TeWinkle Park
Bridge Replacement Project provided an opportunity for staff
to salvage material from the existing bridges.

The  material  was  repurposed  to  replace  the  Shiffer  Park
bridge, thereby reducing the cost to replace the Shiffer Park
bridge and diverting the debris from a local landfill. The
bridge replacement was completed in April and a fresh coat of
stain was applied.
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